Written submission from the Auditor General for Scotland, dated 10 June 2014

At the Committee's meeting on 14 May, members sought further information on two points of detail relating to my statutory report on North Glasgow College. Firstly, the Committee asked for the number of people who left North Glasgow College in 2012/13. The auditor has confirmed that 24 people left North Glasgow College in that year. Secondly, the Committee requested the names of those on the Remuneration Committee of North Glasgow College at the time of the decision on the severance packages. The names of the members of the Remuneration Committee were:

- John Russell, Chair (and Chair of the College Board)
- Irving Hodgson
- Alan Robertson
- Elizabeth Slessor

During the meeting, the Convener also asked whether any of those involved in the decisions on severance were in positions of responsibility at the new college. I can confirm that two members of the then Remuneration Committee are members of the Board at Glasgow Kelvin College. The two individuals are Irving Hodgson, who is the Chair of the Board at Glasgow Kelvin College, and Alan Robertson.

If you require any further information, please let me know.

Yours sincerely,

Caroline Gardner

Auditor General for Scotland